OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS

May 28, 1969

Mr. Stephan Weissman 925 Church San Francisco, California

Dear Mr. Weissman,

On May 27, 1969 the University received a subpoena dated May 23, 1969 from the Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations of the Senate Committee on Government Operations. A copy is enclosed (with names excluding yours deleted) and you will note what information the subpoena directs the University to produce.

The University's first obligation is to inquire into the validity of the subpoena as it applies to the University and we are doing that. However, because the deadline for delivery of the information is so short, we want also to notify you that if we conclude the subpoena is valid we shall comply on the due date which is June 3, 1969 unless you obtain an injunction restraining the University from compliance.

Sincerely,

GR Elling

G.R. Elliott
Assistant to the Dean
of Students

GRE/1m Enclosure